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Thomas McGarry and Anthony Davis Quoted in Law360 Article on Recent Court
Decision involving a $40 Million Verdict
February 17, 2014
 

Thomas P. McGarry and Anthony E. Davis were quoted in a Law360 article titled, "Sidley’s Blown Deadline Shows Firms
Need Careful Monitoring." The article discusses the need for careful monitoring of case developments, as one missed
deadline can end up harming a client and subjecting a law firm to malpractice litigation. Mr. McGarry's comments focused
on the potential risks associated with many attorneys working on a large matter, while Mr. Davis's comments focused on
suggested best practices to avoid such risks.

Read the full article "Sidley’s Blown Deadline Shows Firms Need Careful Monitoring," on Law360. Please note, you must
be a subscriber to access the article.
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